
 

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

 St. Joseph Parish  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday 

5:00 p.m.  

Indoor Vigil 

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

Indoor Mass 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m. Indoor 

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Tony Burgos              (562) 596-6115 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy               (562) 370-0769 

                                                                             msanty@verizon.net 

 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                                                sjknights.net 

Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba 

Office Manager:                  Julie Gianessi 

 

 

Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt 

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (age3-8th Grade)/CLOW:         Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Marc Leon  

RCIA:                         Deacon Shane & Olga Cuda            olga@stjosephlb.org        
 

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty              (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                     Michelle Reyes       emohcschedule@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti               (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 

Project Achieve                Susie Beeghly         susanbeeghly@yahoo.com 

Precious Life Shelter                Cynthia San Jose        csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts                Gene Wohlgezogan        (562) 857-3880 

  Sacristans                Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

  Homebound Ministry                 Olga Cuda                  olga@stjosephlb.org 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  
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Dear Parish Family: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Saturday I was privileged to concelebrate the Ordination of eight young men to the Priesthood 

of Jesus Christ for service to the people of the Archdiocese of Los Angeles. Over 3,000 of the faithful 

filled the Cathedral of our Lady of the Angels as Archbishop Gomez laid hands on the eight 

candidates and imparted the gifts of the Holy Spirit. The picture above took place after the 

Ordination as the new Father Cesar Carrasco imparted his First Priestly Blessing upon me. 

Congratulations Father Cesar and we look forward to your celebrating a First Mass with us on 

Sunday, June 26 at our 8:30 AM Mass on the grass. On July 1, Father Cesar has been assigned to 

minister to the people of Saint Mariana de Paredes in Pico Rivera. Please pray for Fr. Cesar and his 

classmates that they’ll  serve with joy in bringing others to Christ!   

 

Thank you for those who went shopping this past week and secured items for our homeless kits 

which can be dropped off at the tables after all the Masses this weekend. 

 

Next Sunday, June 19 is the 40
th
 anniversary of my Ordination. I look forward to celebrating the 

Eucharist with all of you. For those of you who RSVP’d for the dinner on Saturday evening after the 5 

o’clock Mass, the dinner will take place outside under a tent in the courtyard. On Sunday, a light 

reception will be held in the courtyard following the 8:30 Mass on the grass, the 10:30 Mass until 

12:15, just before the 12:30 Mass.  I’ve promoted this as a Welcome Home Mass so please invite those 

who have not yet returned to church to come next Sunday as the church commemorates the 

Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ! 

 

I’m praying for you and your families this Holy Trinity Sunday, 

Msgr. Kevin 

Letter From Our Pastor 
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Movement for a Better World 

“Amen, I say to you, whatever you did for one 

of these least brothers of mine, 

 you did for me.”  Mt 25:40 

 

This Weekend – Homeless Kit Drive:  Provide 

daily necessities to people experiencing home-

lessness in Long Beach.  Shopping lists will be dis-

tributed at Masses June 4-5.  

June 14 6:30 PM – Committee Meeting: Join us 

in the Parish Life Center for a very important, 

final meeting of this program year.  We will  

decide what activities to promote and  

organizations to support in the program year 

beginning July 1.   

Home Furnishing Special Needs:  We have an 

active ministry to provide basic home furnishings 

to those in need; beds, tables, dressers,  

refrigerator repairs, immanent loss of utility  

service, etc. Are you able to help us in this  

urgent ministry?  Please call Tim Clark to learn 

about many opportunities to serve,  

(562) 431-4385  

Review boating safety measures before  

going on family vacation 

If your family is planning a beach or lake vacation, it 

is time to review a few simple boating safety 

measures. Discuss these rules with your family before 

you go out on the water so everyone knows what is 

expected. Everyone should wear life jackets that fit 

them safely. Children should also be monitored for 

any signs of hypothermia, especially after playing in 

the water. Keep dry blankets, towels, and extra 

clothes on hand to change into if children are too 

cold. Parents should learn or refresh basic CPR and 

water rescue skills before vacation. For more tips, 

visit safekids.org/safetytips/field_risks/boating. 

Safeguard The Children 
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In Memoriam  

 

 

 

Our next Zoom meeting 

is Wednesday, July 13th 

at 7pm. We will discuss:  

North to Paradise         

by Ousman Umar 

 

 

 

The inspiring true story of one man’s treacherous 

boyhood journey from a rural village in Ghana 

to the streets of Barcelona—and the path that 

led him home. 

 

All are welcome! 

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

Book Club 
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Fran Wheeler, a longtime member of St. 

Joseph parish, died peacefully in her 

home Monday morning, May 23, 2022, 

with her family by her side.   

She is survived by her husband of 62 

years, Joe, son Michael, daughter Michelle 

Ogawa and her husband Ken, and  

four loving grandchildren.   

Her funeral service will be held 

on Wednesday, June 22, at 10:00 am at 

St. Joseph Church.   
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